
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

14th March 2025 

The Warlingham Week 

Dear Parents & Carers 

All year groups 

It’s nearly here!  

Next week is show week! If you are yet to purchase your tickets for this year’s school production of Return to the 

Forbidden Planet please don’t delay!  

Performance Details: 

             Dates: 20th, 21st and 22nd March 2025 

    Venue: School Hall 

        Time: Doors open at 7pm 

Ticket Information: 

      £7 for adults | £5 for concessions (plus a 2% handling fee) 

      Advance tickets are available to purchase online via Wisepay. 

   On-the-door tickets (cash only) if available. 

Please note that seating is unreserved, so we recommend arriving early to secure your preferred seats. The PTA 

will be on hand selling refreshments, so do bring along some spare change to enjoy a treat during the show! We 

hope you will join us for what promises to be a fantastic evening of entertainment. Your support means the world 

to our students and staff who have worked tirelessly to bring this production to life. We look forward to seeing 

you there! 

‘Meal Deal’ and ‘Mix and Match’ options  

We are delighted to share the new Meal Deal and Mix and Match options following feedback from our student 

voice. Four stickered items for £2.70 – choose from hot or cold food, includes fruit or yoghurt, a baked item and a 

drink. Meal Deal Option – Includes a main meal and a dessert. For full menu options please visit the Warlingham 

School & Sixth Form website via the link below. 

Warlingham School & Sixth Form College - Twelve15 Menus 

Parent Forum with Mr Foster - 26th March 5pm – 6pm 

We are pleased to invite you to our next Parent Forum. A great opportunity to visit our school, ask questions and 

receive in person, thoughtful feedback. Your insights are truly valued, and this open forum is designed to 

encourage meaningful dialogue that helps us continuously improve our school community. We look forward to 

seeing you there! 

https://www.warlinghamtlt.co.uk/page/?title=Twelve15+Menus&pid=205


 

To register your attendance please use the link below. If you are unable attend but have a question, please ask 

these by using the same form, this will enable us to respond to you directly. 

https://forms.office.com/e/SrBDnpnHky 

Year 12 & 13 

Registration Activities w/c 17th March 

Please find attached the registration activities for next week which outlines what students will be doing in tutor 

time. It has also been set on satchel for students to review in their own time. 

Year 12 students should be preparing for their upcoming mocks after Easter and starting to plan their RAG week 

grayactivities whilst Year 13 will be gaining an introduction to student finance as applications are now open.  

Encourage your child to check our Padlet site for additional resources: Warlingham Sixth Form College 

(padlet.com) and opportunities for their next steps. For any questions, please contact Mr. R. Leay at 

r.leay@warlinghamtlt.co.uk 

 

We wish you an enjoyable weekend. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P Foster 

Headteacher  
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